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MADISON – Representative Gordon Hintz (D-Oshkosh) issued the following statement on
today’s announcement of increased general tax fund collections:

  

“Under the leadership of President Biden’s American Rescue Plan Act and Governor Evers’
COVID-19 response plan of getting shots in arms, Wisconsin continues to see strong economic
growth and record state revenue.

  

“It is remarkable that with continued strong economic news the Republican Legislature could
add almost zero new funding for K-12 public school classrooms. Today’s news should serve as
another opportunity to invest in our future at a time of increased need so local school districts
are not forced to make cuts or ask voters to raise property taxes.”
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